
 

Dear Parents/guardians, 

We will be having some Easter fun in the ECE classroom. I need your help! Please 

send 1 bag of wrapped candy or fruit snacks and/or 1 dozen plastic eggs for our egg 

hunt. I will supply the drinks and snack for the party and the hardboiled eggs and 

materials for dying them . Our party will be on April  13th so please send eggs and 

candy by April 10th.  

 I plan to take advantage of the holiday theme to talk about colors, positional 

concepts (over under beside behind below on top etc.) We will be creating some fun crafts 

using scissors, glue, paint etc. to strengthen our fine motor skills and creativity! We have 

been using a lot of gross motor skills such as jumping, dancing, throwing and aiming at 

targets while addressing language and social skills like turn taking this month. We have 

also been really busy with skills assessments and behavior lessons. Our 5 year olds have 

been working very hard to perfect their name writing, counting, and alphabet skills. The 

students have had CABIN FEVER! I cannot wait until we can spend more time outside and 

run out some excess energy   

 If any of you  (or grandparents) would like to volunteer an hour in the classroom or 

playground before the end of the school year, let me know as soon as possible so I can get 

you the  volunteer handbook and the request to visit forms. We are a special education 

program and we value the privacy of all our families. For this reason we have a protocol to 

follow for all our guest visitors. I am sure you understand  

 


